Swift Worldwide Resources response regarding workers’ rights abuses in Azerbaijan
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Swift Worldwide Resources to respond to the following item: 
- «Evaluation of the implementation of legislation on Labor, economic and social rights of Azerbaijan’s oil sector Report on 2015 », Oil-Workers’ Rights Protection Organization (OWRO), January 2016 
http://www.nhmt-az.org/frontend/pages/human-rights-inner.php?id=98

In response, Swift Worldwide Resources sent the following statement:
[bookmark: _GoBack]We employ people in Azerbaijan in full accordance with the Azerbaijani labour code. We are aware of the claims relating to Swift Engineering in Azerbaijan and the court decision is currently under appeal. We are working under the advice of our lawyers and have acted in full compliance with the Azerbaijani labour law.
